From: Donna Jewell

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:20 PM

Cc: castro.lui@richmondhill.ca; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; carmine.perelli@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; karen.cilivetz@richmondhill.ca; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin

Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: The Mayor's Position

Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter,

As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you now to let you know that I would like to see a by-election to decide who our mayor is. The usual council bad behaviour and standoff of 4 against 4 needs to end now! It is embarrassing to our citizens and city. I wish the acting mayor could continue with the support of ALL the remaining council members but some council members are not that mature.

If a by-election is required, I support on-line voting to reduce the costs of an election and to bette deal with the current health concerns.

Thank you for your attention.

Donna Jewell 5 Weldrick Road West, #310 Richmond Hill, ON L4C 8S9